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Universal healthcare is a vital part of living in a democracy.  Having adequate 

healthcare should not be dependent on one’s income level and/or job status.  I fully 

support SB1089 and look forward to it being successfully incorporated into our 

Oregon health system and motivating other states to follow our progressive example. 


